
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 4, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Barbara VanSyckel 
Macomb County GOP Chair 
41128 Ginger 
Sterling Heights, MI 48314 
 
Dear Ms. VanSyckel,  
 
We are in receipt of your revised precinct delegate allocation and would like to alert you to the 
following inaccuracy: 
 
STERLING HEIGHTS 
Your allocation includes precinct 46 
The City of Sterling Heights no longer has a precinct 46. 
 
Please submit a revised allocation as soon as possible. 
 
Feel free to contact us by phone: (586) 469-5209 or email: michael.grix@macombgov.org if  
you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael F. Grix 
Election Specialist 
 
cc: Roger Cardamone 
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